



LaShana Lewis &lt;lashana@saintlouisdna.org&gt;

---

## June Board Meeting Notes

---

**Daniel Pistor**

Wed, Jul 7, 2021 at 8:41 PM

To: LaShana Lewis , James Page , Jace Brotherton , Alexander Hurst , "Kristin Denbow (DNA)", Munir Prince, Dan

Below are some notes I took from the meeting on Monday. Please feel free to add any I may have missed.

We will vote on the minutes and treasurers report at the next meeting.

James is going to confirm that the Mayor and staff will be in attendance for the Town Hall. After he confirms, we will send out invites and promote. He will also ask who from her staff will be on.

We need to frame some questions for the mayor from our meeting in June. we weill let members ask questions in person or via chat at the Town Hall.

Check with library on auditorium status for a potential site for the September Town Hall

James will update the Zoom account will be activated.

James will follow up on the night at the ballpark.

### Committees

Kristin will have more information at the next meeting for the Membership Committee

Dan asked if everyone was ok with the safety plan and which everyone was. Dan is going to craft a letter regarding the issues outside of the St Patricks Center.

Munir can provide his updates via email for Urban Spaces

Bart has a few things in line for events and doesn't need anything at this time. We discussed having the monthly happy hours again. Everyone was on board but suggested to start at an indoor/outdoor venue such as 314 Bar or Bootleggin.

Building Captains - Dan will make a pledge to obtain more captains through an email blast.

We went through the list of events LaShana had on the agenda and agreed they are events we should all be promoting.